
Cote, Alex 

From: Barry Butler <barry.butler1@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:26 PM 
To: SLG 

Subject: LD 2101 

This iiiesszige originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Please support this bill. No one should willingly and intentionally cause damage to our precious 
environment. If they do they should be punished to the full extent of the law hopefully which will include some 
new additions such as LD 2101. Protecting Sebago Lake is essential on so many levels. Please stop 

insensitive, uncaring people who are too selfish to understand. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration, 

Barry Butler 

Raymond, ME
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